Town of Stonington
Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public 

Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities

July 21, 2008

A regular meeting of the Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities was held on July 21, 2008, at the Stonington Town Hall.

Present:  George Brennan, David Christina, Dieter Zumsande, and invited guest, First Selectman, Ed Haberek

Absent:  Charles Ballato, Tony Cassata, and Stephen Singer.

(1)  Call to Order/Approval of Minutes

George Brennan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:15.  Due to the lack of a quorum the meeting was canceled.  
Submitted by,

_______________________________                        ___________________________

Maureen L. Carobni, Recorder                                     George Brennan, Chairman

